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Subject: Call for Submittals: Applications for the Beach Management Funding Assistance Program's FY 
2018/2019 Local Government Funding Request 

Dear Coastal Stakeholders, 

The Beach Management Funding Assistance Program (Program) is developing the annual prioritized list 
of beach and inlet management projects for inclusion in the Department’s FY 2018-2019 Local 
Government Funding Request (LGFR).  The deadline for application submittals will be August 1, 
2017.  

The FY 2018-19 LGFR application forms will be available for download on the Program's website by 
June 9, 2017. Applicants may visit the website to find links to planning documents and previous funding 
requests at: http://www.dep.state.fl.us/beaches/programs/becp/index.htm

For the FY 2018-19 application period, please make note of the following:

• A complete application must be submitted for all requests.

• For certification of public access via public lodging establishments, documentation/
licensure must be provided with website links to the current licenses from the Department
of Business and Professional Regulation webpage: https://www.myfloridalicense.com/
wl11.asp?mode=0&SID

• There will be no formal Request for Additional Information period (RAI). Department staff
can assist you by reviewing your application prior to the submittal deadline to ensure all
required information has been provided.

• Applicants will have until September 30, 2017 to have resolutions signed by the local
governing board. A draft executable copy of the local government resolution must be
submitted with the application if signature by local governing board is not achievable by
August 1, 2017.

https://www.myfloridalicense.com/wl11.asp?mode=0&SID


FY18-19 Local Government Funding Request 
Call for Application Submittals 
June 1, 2017

Applications can be submitted via email to: Beaches_Funding@dep.state.fl.us, or via 
upload to the Department’s public server through the following link: 
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/beaches/programs/becp/submit.htm 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact me or your project 
manager.

Sincerely,

Rob Buda
Beach Management Funding Assistance 
FDEP Division of Water Restoration Assistance 
3900 Commonwealth Blvd, MS3601 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000 
(850) 245-2975
rob.buda@dep.state.fl.us




